
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Re: Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening, Thursday 5th October, 5-6pm.  
 
As you know, Year 11 is a very important year for your child as they approach their GCSE 
and BTEC exams. We hope to work with you as closely as possible to support your son or 
daughter to do their best and secure a successful future in education or training.   
 
Please attend our Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening at the academy on Thursday 
5th at 5pm. During the evening you will receive important information about:- 
  

• Applications to Heron Hall 6th Form 
• Supporting your child’s wellbeing 
• Revision and mock exams  
• How the school will support your child to improve their grades 
• Attendance and punctuality 

 
You will also receive your son’s/daughter's end of year 10 examination grades and GCSE 
target grades, a revision booklet and their mock exam timetable. Please note that the first 
set of Year 11 mocks run Monday 16th October- Friday 20th October and Tuesday 31st 
October- Friday 3rd October.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to welcoming you on the 5th.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 

Judith Blunden 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


